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HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM COMMANDER FOX  

I wanted to take a moment to thank you all for your time and dedication to the Sons of The American 

Legion. As “proud possessors of a priceless heritage,” we all know how important it is to celebrate those 

who served for us — not just during this season of celebration, but year-round.  

As we gather with our families this holiday season, I hope you will take a moment to honor and remember 

those veterans who are no longer with us, as well as those currently serving who are unable to be with 

their families at this treasured time of the year.  

I encourage you to cherish the time you are able to spend with your family and friends this season. My 

wish is that we all have a safe and joyous holiday season. And I hope for all of you to have a prosperous 

new year.  

  

Happy holidays!  

  

Michael Fox  

SAL National Commander  

“Leadership through action, not position”  
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